

Association of Nutrition & Foodservice Professionals

Winter Newsletter

Welcome to our new GA-ANFP Newsletter!

From the President's desk

Good evening Georgia - ANFP Members!

It has been a unsetting year for us all. We have lost family, friends, co-workers and patient's to COVID-19, it has taken over our daily lives. We have been challenged with the task of teaching our children from home and attending virtual meetings just to connect with others. With a little faith and hope things will get better.

Georgia-ANFP moved to virtual Learning early in 2020 just to get a look at what the future would hold if we decided to use a virtual platform. Little did we know that virtual meeting/learning would be our only source of social engagement with our Chapter in 2020.

Georgia-ANFP was excited to offer our first fall meeting virtually(for Free) in September. Currently we are working on the Spring meeting for April 2021. We are leaning towards another virtual meeting. We will devote our efforts toward cost, speakers and presentation. We are determined to provide our members with all the educational opportunities we can.

Overall the Chapter remains healthy and in good standing. We received a rebate over the summer. The board did meet to review Chapter Bylaws and Policies and Procedures.

Currently we have about 8,500 in the bank and will be working on another Rebate early next year. In addition we purchased a few items to keep the Chapter running and we donated monies to another non-profit that focuses on domestic violence.

As we close out 2020. Please enjoy your Christmas Holiday and lets look forward to a New Year. Stay Safe!

Warm Regards

Regina St.Clair President GA-ANFP







Current Member Count 297

We had 30 new members become Certified in 2020!

I would like to send a big Thank You out to our Board and Committee

Members..

Felix Jones-President-Elect
Casey Edenfield- Treasurer
Teresa Faison- Secretary
Taylor Norman- Spokesperson
Rita McCrary- Nominating Committee
Amy Fraser- Webmaster
Claudia Haven- Advocate
Angela Pittman- Travel Coordinator

Just in Case You missed it!



Past Events

We had our first Virtual Meeting Week, September 16-18, 2020. It was very successful. 40-60 Members attended. Each session lasted about an hour. The most popular session was Supporting Immunity Through Nutrition, sponsored by Thrive Nutritional Frozen Products.